
MUIR WOOD PARK 

2015 EVENTS 
FAMILY EVENTS  

(all children under 16 must be accompanied by an adult, except for minecraft session) 

1.30-3.30pm Sat, 30th May Bio-blitz £1/person 

Come and join us for a spot of citizen science.  Explore, share and record what trees, plants, 

flowers and wildlife live in our woods.   

1.30-3.30pm Sun, 28th June Storytelling £1/person 

Learn the art of storytelling to create your families own adventure story. 

1.30-3.30pm Sun, 19th July Natural Arts & Crafts £1/person 

Forage the wealth of the woods for materials to create natural arts and crafts and bring 
summer into your home and garden. 
6-8pm Sun, 6th Sept Batwalk -OPEN TO ALL  £1/person 

Join us for a wander through the woods as the sun goes down to look and listen for our furry 
friends using bat detectors.   
12-4pm Sun 4th Oct Family Bushcraft Day £5/person 

Learn all the essential skills you need to survive (and a few you don’t): outdoor cooking, safe 

fire-lighting, shelter-building, tool use, wood whittling and crafts. 

12-4pm Sun, 15th Nov KIDS ONLY Minecraft Day £5/person 

Strictly no adults allowed! ‘Minecraft for real’ activities: stealth games, potions, shelter-
building, knots, tracking, outdoor cooking, tool use and wood whittling. for children aged 7+.  
 

OVER 50’S EVENTS 

10.30-12.30pm Sat, 30th May Get to know your woods £1/person 

Discover and explore the amazing flora and fauna living in Muir Wood. We will go on a 

mindful wander through the woods discovering, sharing and recording our knowledge of this 

suburban haven. 

10.30-12.30pm Sun, 6th Sept Foraging  £1/person 

Join us to discover what Muir Wood has to offer for the frugal forager for eating, cooking 

and natural remedies.  Nettle Tea anyone?  

HOW TO BOOK: BOOKING IS ESSENTIAL. PLEASE EMAIL EVENTS.FMWP@GMAIL.COM 

OR DOWNLOAD A BOOKING FORM FROM WWW.FMWP.BTCK.CO.UK.  Places available on 

a first come, first served basis as numbers are limited.  Payment is due at the time of 

booking.  

Our thanks to The Forestry Commission Scotland for their continued support 


